
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON GRANTING A
NON-EXCLUSIVE LEASE FOR COMMERCIAL

ENERGY STORAGE FACILITY SERVICES
FOR DANVILLE UTILITIES AT

864 MONUMENT STREET, PARCEL #24916
THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE DANVILLE CITY
COUNCIL ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2022 AT 7:00 P.M., OR AS
SOON AFTER AS MAY BE HEARD, IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS
LOCATED ON THE FOURTH FLOOR OF CITY HALL, 427 PATTON STREET,
DANVILLE, VIRGINIA.

In accordance with Sections 15.2-1800 and 15.2-2101 of the Code of
Virginia, 1950, as amended, the public is hereby notified that a public
hearing will be held on the following:

In accordance with Sections 15.2-1813 and 15.2-2101 of the Code of
Virginia, 1950, as amended, and the Code of the City of Danville, it is
proposed that the Council of the City of Danville, Virginia, grant a lease for
the installation and operation of battery-based commercial energy storage
facilities upon a portion of City-owned property identified as 864 Monument
Street, Parcel #24916 to Doc Brown LLC. Such energy storage facilities
shall be used to store electricity for Danville Utilities for use during high
consumption times. A copy of the proposed lease agreement is available
for public inspection in the Office of the City Clerk. Any person interested in
submitting similar bids may do so, in writing, at the Office of the City Clerk
by Friday, September 16, 2022, at 5:00 P.M.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


